To: Michael Lynes[mlynes@goldengateaudubon.org]

Cc: Frank Dean[frank_dean@nps.gov}

From: Levitt, Howard

Sent: Wed 11/13/2013 12:46:05 AM

Importance: Normal

Subject: Re: Request for a meeting regarding Dog Management Rule/SEIS
Received: Wed 11/13/2013 12:46:05 AM

Hi Mike: Of course we would welcome a discussion with you and others in the environmental community, but we'll have
to check on how we can stay on the right side of NEPA procedures. Stand by; we'll get back to you. HL
P.S. My wife and I were shopping at Berkeley Bowl yesterday afternoon - thought I may have seen you there...

On Tue, Nov 12,2013 at 4:27 PM, Michael Lynes <mlynes@goldengateaudubon.org> wrote:

Hello Frank and Howard,

Several representatives of the environmental community met yesterday to discuss common concerns regarding the
proposed Dog Management Rule and the SEIS. At the meeting, we condensed our concerns to several key points that we
would like to discuss with you at your earliest convenience.

It's been a while since we have met to discuss the rule and EIS. We are hoping that you will have time in the next month
or two to meet with representatives from our groups.

If so, please let us know a couple of dates that will work for you. We are happy to come to Ft. Mason at a time and date of
your convenience.

Thanks,
Mike
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